Superintendent Leonard Whalen: Board Report for July 21, 2015
Items of involvement (not all-inclusive) since our June 2015 Board Meeting:


-Since our Board meeting in end July we have been working diligently to get things in order to start school. Many of us have been very busy dealing with facilities (general maintenance and cleaning) as well as interviewing to fill the handful of positions we’ve had posted.

-Our first day for students is August 5th and it is rapidly approaching.

-Our entire administrative team attended the KY Association of School Administrators (KASA) Conference this past Wednesday-Friday and we also held our annual “retreat” where we discuss items pertaining to the upcoming year. We will meet again here on July 27th with other directors’ who was not with us at KASA just so we can go over any final items we need to be sure is in order for the start of school.

-It appears we have an impending offer coming on the old preschool building but is may be a few more weeks before we know anything on that.

On the radar for the coming month:
	- Host rotary luncheons (not paying for food) the last Monday of each month at noon
	- Work on sale of preschool building
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